

Elizabeth City-Pasquotank Public Schools Board of Education Meeting Highlights December 17, 2012

- Chairman Barry Overman called the meeting to order.
- Superintendent Linwood Williams led the Pledge of Allegiance and Moment of Silence. A special moment of silence was held in remembrance of the victims of the school shooting tragedy in Newtown, Connecticut.
- Chairman Overman recognized the guests in attendance.
- The Northeastern High School FFA students and advisor, Roberta Manzer, presented Board members with fruit baskets as a token of appreciation.
- N.C. House of Representatives member Bill Owens presented Mark Small, former Board of Education member, with the Order of the Long Leaf Pine, the state's highest civilian award.
- The minutes of the November 26th and December 3rd meetings were approved.
- Superintendent Williams presented the Good News Report for December.
- Renee Harris, Director of Federal Programs/Testing & Accountability, briefed Board members on changes made by the State Board of Education to their testing policy.
- Student transfer request recommendations were approved.
- No one spoke during the public forum session.
- The Board approved a 2012-13 fundraising request submitted by Pasquotank County High School.
- The Board approved acceptance of the 2011-12 Audit as submitted by Douglas A. Hollowell, P.C. Certified Public Accountants.
- The Board approved authorizing application for Impact Aid Funds under PL 81-874.
- The Board approved the following as recommended by the Personnel Committee:
 - Elections
 - o Coaches
 - Reassignments
 - Leaves of Absence
 - Substitutes
 - Resignations (Information Only)
 - Request by an Assistant Principal to Accept Part-Time Employment
- Adjournment